Miscellaneous
AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
State Plan Amendment

The Agency for Health Care Administration announces that it is requesting an amendment to the Medicaid State Plan. The amendment adds language to the Inpatient Hospital Reimbursement Methodology for Indirect Graduate Medical Education (IME) Payments for services outlined within the State Plan. This amendment to the State Plan will have a fiscal impact with an expected increase of $168,393,723 in federal funds for federal fiscal year (FFY) 2020-2021 and an increase of $207,324,368 in federal funds for FFY 2021-2022. The effective date for this amendment will be March 23, 2021.
Interested parties may contact the following staff for further information: Cole Giering, Bureau of Medicaid Policy, located at 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 23, Tallahassee, Florida 32308-5407, by telephone at: (850)412-4196 or by e-mail at: Cole.Giering@ahca.myflorida.com.
